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THE PRIME MINISTER

I would like to send my best wishes to everyone in the Baha’i community
celebrating the festival of Naw-Riz, a very joyous occasion. Naw-Ruz is a
time of new beginnings and of renewal, and in marking this significant
festival, we hope for a world that promotes freedom of expression, universal
human rights and social justice, and that the coming year will be one of
harmony, compassion, peace and goodwill.

As you embark on this ‘new day’ and the renewal of your religion for the
coming year, may you find time for positive spiritual reflection with family
and friends.
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